
To Whom It May Concern: 

My name is Malinda Gatewood. 

I live at 346 Fuller upstairs, and my mother lives downstairs. 

My corner lot is on the same lot as 410 Virginia Street. 

I am writing to say that I have been throwing my garbage in the Advanced Disposal dumpster, 

as usual. Nothing has changed in the last 2 years. 

I never received notice from the city that my dumpster had changed. 

And I never received any bins for my recycling. 

Thank you. 

/Ja:&veti 
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